
December 2021 

Chairman Lars Hven Troelsen, Strandore 19, 2100 Copenhagen  2100 KBH Ø 
Email hven@oncable.dk phone +45 22 65 7968 

Dear All 

 
Winter picture with snow in garden, Copenhagen dec. 2021 

 

The Danish West Indian Society hereby sends you all in "Friends of Denmark, St Thomas / St. John” and 

“Friends of Denmark, St. Croix” the best wishes for a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

We thanks board and members for the good cooperation in the past year and look forward to the 

continued cooperation in the years to come.  

 

This year have been a challenge for the world because of the Corona virus. Status December 2021 here in 

Denmark, is that more than 80% of the Danes vaccinated - and even with a booster vaccine. 

Travelling restrictions between US and Denmark is possible to manage. 

I recommend that you all travel together and use a travelling agency to manage your travel to Denmark and 

back to USVI again. 

 

The travel agency will guide you and give all the necessary recommendations for the travel, including all 

necessary document in print or digital on your smart phone. 

Despite all this challenges we look forward to see representatives from the boards and members of Friends 

of Denmark to Festival I 2022 to take place from Saturday 04. June 2022 until Saturday 18. June 2022. First 

week in western part of Denmark - and the second week in the eastern part of Denmark. 

 Similar to previous years, an exciting program will be put together. 

The Society can invite a total of 40 people from the islands, St Thomas / St. John and St. Croix. 

You choose your own circle of participants. 

All the Danish members of DWIS look forward to see all the participants to the festival here in Denmark. 

Weather in Denmark this time of year in June is normally very charming but a chilly day and evening can 

happen. A rain jacket an warm pullover for evening use is a very good idea to bring with you. 
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DWIS look forward to see you an have a good time with all of you. 

 

 

All correspondence and questions regarding Festival 2022, are sent by e-mail to the festival committee at 

festivaludvalget@dwis.dk   and dvs@dwis.dk .  

 

 

 

 

Best regards 

Lars Hven Troelsen 

Chairman, DWIS 
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